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Suncrux, Incorporated
10440 North Tantau Avenue
Cupertino, California 95014

Attention: Mr. Earl A. Zanger
President

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 28, 1978, informing us of
tne steps you have taken to correct items which we brought to your
attention in our letters dated November 1, 1978, and November 3,
1978. Your corrective actions will be verified during an early
reinspection.

Your reply to Item C of the Notice of Violation did not state that
watch markings to identify the presence of tritium and to indicate
Suncrux as the manufacturer would be as shown in Drawing SK10777,
included with the application dat 4 October 6, 1977. (A copy of
the drawing is enclosed for your convenience.) Please note that
if the markings proposed in your letter differ from those in Draw-
ing SK10777, you may need to amend your license to authorize the
change.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

77 3 S Y

R. H. Engeliken
Director

Enclosure: As Stated

781226 008 &
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